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2015 BASEBALL FIELD RULES 
 
All OTBA, OCSL, OGFP Representatives: 
 
The District has placed the following rules on all baseball teams using their fields.  Please ensure your 
players, coaches, and parents are aware of them. 
 
GENERAL 
• If you arrive at any field for practice and find it lined for a game, do not use it. 
• Any HS field you use for practice or games – all bases must be returned to their original location.  Pitchers 

mounds should not be moved.  These are the District’s primary complaint with us. 
• Dugouts and the surrounding area should be spotless before you leave. 
• Teams can use the batting cages between HS3 and HS4. 
• There is no smoking or alcohol permitted on district-owned property. 
 
FALLS-LENNOX FIELDS 
• No cars are permitted to park beyond the recycle bins at the east end of the school.  All cars must park in 

the large parking lot between Falls-Lenox and the Early Childhood Center.  Police will ticket any cars 
parked directly behind the school. 

• If the trash can is full, please take the bag and throw it into the large trash bin directly behind the school 
and replace the bag with one from the bottom of the trash can. 

• There are locked storage bins behind each backstop.  Bases and pitchers mounds must be stored in these 
at all times except during games.  After games, please put all bases and pitcher’s mound into the box and 
lock it.  Be sure you put a large orange cap on the base anchor before you leave. 

 
HIGH SCHOOL 1 AND 2 

• No parking is permitted along the fence that runs from HS1 center field to right field.  This is a fire 
lane and police will ticket cars parked here. 

 
HIGH SCHOOL 3 

• Stay off unless you are scheduled to play there. 
 
HIGH SCHOOL 4 

• No practices or games until OFHS varsity softball season is completed.  You will be advised of this 
date. 

 
Please communicate this information to anyone involved with your team.  We’ve been advised that failure to 
follow these rules could result in us being barred from fields until all district baseball seasons are completed. 
 

  
 


